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Each week we invite you to pray for one of our congregations. Currently 
the COVID-19 pandemic has restricted travel to take pictures.  There are 
three congregations who have yet to be listed, we will lift them up as soon 
as possible.  So, we are lifting up again congregations that are previous 
Prayer Churches of the Week as we can all use a little extra prayer in 
these trying times. 
 
This week we lift up for your consideration First Presbyterian Church of 
Cambria, WI and their Pastor the Rev. Kristin Frederich. First Presbyterian 
is a congregation of just over 150 members in a community North and 
slightly West of Madison in the heart of Region 5. Last year the 
congregation celebrated 160 years of mission and ministry from 1859 to 
2019. They have also enjoyed a healthy and vibrant ministry with Pastor 
Kristin for 16 years. FPC serves their community in many traditional ways, 
supporting needs such as Al-Anon, 4-H, and the local food pantry, but their 
biggest challenge as a community happened on May 31, 2017. That night 
the Didion Milling Facility suffered an explosion due to dust build up. The 
blast killed 5 workers and injured 14 others. FPC was instrumental in 
providing space for emergency responders, counselors & assistance for 
victims and residents, and hospitality to a grieving and shocked population. 
FPC and Pastor Kristin are a fine example of a congregation serving their 
members, friends, and neighbors in the midst of all their needs. Please 
keep these good folk in your prayers.          


